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August 21, 2012

Dear Colleague, 
If you were able to attend last spring’s CalTURN meeting, you likely felt as we did — a tremendous energy and commitment in the room for continuing to support labor-management collaboration on issues that impact teaching and learning.  Your feedback on the evaluation continues to be very helpful.  This conference is designed to assist union-district collaborative teams to utilize teacher leaders in developing a district plan in effectively integrating the common core state standards to improve student learning.
We have planned a two-day conference scheduled for September 13 and 14 in Poway beginning Friday morning at 10:30 and concluding at 3:30 pm on Saturday. The hotel location is the Marriott Courtyard in Rancho Bernardo 25 miles north of the San Diego airport.  The Poway Federation of Teachers and Poway Unified School District will host the meetings and are within a mile of the Marriott.  Shuttles will be available for those without cars.  
The focus of the conference is to bring together union-district collaborative teams and teacher leaders to share examples and early efforts of shared leadership and labor-management collaboration in the implementation of the Common Core State Standards. This includes alignment of curriculum and assessment, professional development, communication strategies for staff, students, and families, and technology requirements.  We have confirmed excellent guest presenters from Marlboro School District in New York who have been working collaboratively on implementing common core states standards for three years.  A complete agenda will be mailed out in two weeks.

Principle members- union/chapter presidents and superintendents- will be receiving an e-mail from Kate McKenna regarding registration.  There will be a link to the Consortium for Education Change site where principle members will register themselves and team members. It will also contain a link to the Courtyard so that you can reserve rooms directly for your team.  You may register teams of 6 initially.  We will notify you as more space becomes available if you would like to include additional team members.  

TURN and the Center for Educational Change has been awarded a $2 million research and support grant from the Gates Foundation to support labor-management collaboration in the five regional satellites.   We are able to use a portion of this grant to provide lodging for 2 labor and 2 management team members/team.  All meals, with the exception of Friday’s dinner will be provided during the conference.    
Actual registration, $75 per participant, is due to the CEC no later than August 30th.  

Please feel free to email us if you have any questions.
Tom Alves
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Executive Director 
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